
NOTICE TO THE BE NNINGTON COLLEGE COMMUNITY 

FROM THE VIETNAM COMMITTEE 

THe people attending the mobilization are in 

severe need of financial assistance due to the high 

cost of chartering a buso Teachers and students are 

urged to express their support monetarily, if possible o 

Because of federal transportation laws, we are 

also forced to meet our bus in Albany. We badly 

need someone to drive the college bus to Albany, 

leaving here at 10:00 P.M. Friday, as well as addi-

tional transportation there. Anyone interested in 

driving the bus needs only to k now how to o perate 

a standard shift car, and mus t take the bus out 

on a trial run first o 

Anyone wishing to hel p out, please contact 

Sally Pischl, Box 360. 




